
 

HOLLAND BROOK SCHOOL 

Paul Nigro, Principal                      
P.O. Box 1500 ● 52 Readington Road ● Whitehouse Station, NJ 08889 ● (908) 823-0454 ● fax (908) 349-3021 

www.readington.k12.nj.us 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2024 

 

Dear Third Grade Parent/Guardian: 

 

On Thursday, May 30 at 7:00 p.m., you are invited to attend Holland Brook School’s incoming 

Fourth Grade Parent Orientation in preparation for your third grader’s transition. Join us for a 

presentation on the curriculum, schedule, switching for classes, and various activities that make 

HBS unique for our new students. The presentation culminates with a tour of the school. The 

evening is expected to last approximately thirty minutes.  

 

Please be aware that this is a parent only event. Students from WHS will visit on May 14 and 

students from TBS will visit on May 21. In addition, your child will have the opportunity to meet 

his/her new teacher during our Open House on September 4, 2024. 

 

Many “veteran” parents of HBS wonder if they need to attend the orientation. That is entirely up 

to you. If you have had a student attend HBS, you are most likely familiar with the information 

that will be shared throughout the evening. Either way you are welcome to attend. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on May 30 at 7:00 p.m.  Should you have any questions before 

the orientation, please give the main office a call at (908) 823-0454. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Paul Nigro, Principal 

 

 

 


